
MONTHLY	FIRE	ALARM	
TESTING


YEARLY	FIRE	ALARM	
INSPECTION


Please	be	advised	that	Monthly	Fire	
Alarm	Testing	takes	place	on	the	last	
Tuesday	of	each month.

This routine testing ensures that the fire alarm 
system in each condo unit is functioning 
properly. During the test, residents will hear 
a loud buzzing sound, which may be 
disruptive but will only last a short time.


We appreciate your understanding and 
cooperation as we perform this important 
safety check.


Thank you.


	

Please	be	advised	that	the	Yearly	Fire	
Alarm	Inspection	will	occur	during	the	
month	of	September	each	year.		


As	all	units	are	required	to	have	this	
testing,	you	will	be	asked	to	ensure	we	
have	access	to	your	unit	between	9:30	
am	and	3:30	pm.	on	the	day	your	building	
is	scheduled	to	be	tested.

	

You	will	be	asked	to	let	the	board	know	if	
you	are	not	available.			A	Board		Member	
will	need	to	have	access	to	your	Condo	to	
facilitate	the	inspection	by	A	One	Systems.

	

If	we	cannot	access	your	unit	because	of	a	
change	of	locks,	or	from	not	giving	us	
authorization	to	enter,	a	charge	will	be	
applied	for	a	return	visit	for	the	fire	
testing.

	


	


